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Tēnā koutou katoa & Greetings, 
 
Well, summer is just around the corner and our weather is still unsettled but finally we are starting to have a 
couple a of really warm days.  
We are nearly at the end of Term 4 and I have enjoyed being part of the junior programme with such a great 
bunch of children who are ready to give craft work a go. I love doing craft with the children and seeing their 
delight in what they make. 
Recently, we played egg and spoon races but instead of eggs we used water bombs, then 
the children were allowed to throw and catch the water bombs - this was enormous fun.  
 
Wishing you all a happy and safe Christmas/New Year  
Kind regards, 
Wendy 

 

We have an ongoing goal to build a community for the tamariki at OSCAR 
House Juniors where everyone may come and be able to relax, build friendships, 
and have fun. A couple of ways we have done this is through amazing arts and crafts (thank you 
to Wendy) such as shell decorating (there were so many unique and imaginative designs), and 
using sticker charts to praise those who follow expectations well and for those who go above 
and beyond (be that looking after someone if they are upset or helping everyone pack up even if 
they did not play with the toy).  
 

I am sure everyone is looking forward to a lovely break and we hope you all have a lovely Christmas 
and feel refreshed for the new year! 
Kind regards, 
Elyssa  
 

 
T4 Re-enrolment for next year   
Please advise admin@oscarhouse.co.nz if your child will not be 
attending, or you are wishing to change their attendance sessions now. 
As usual, there is a two-week notification period so best to let us know now.  
 
Look out for the emails coming soon with information about the end of year, Holiday Programme and 2024.  
 
We wish you all a Meri Kirihimete and relaxing, joyful holidays over the festive season. 
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